Budget and Finance Planning Council Meeting
February 14, 2018
3:00-4:00 p.m.

[bookmark: _GoBack]In attendance: Cynthia Fulford, Katie Hooven, Beth Gallus, Steffen Marcus, Nonna Sorokina, Bill Keep, Lloyd Ricketts, and Jackie Taylor

Co-chair Steffen Marcus called the meeting to order and presented the minutes from the first meeting in December. These being no changes, the minutes were accepted. Treasurer and Co-chair Lloyd Ricketts walked the committee through the Treasurer’s Strategic Budget Planning Document to be presented to the Board of Trustees on 2/20 and began the discussion of financial models. Thus far the budget is on track for this fiscal year. The committee looked at the presentation of the Huron summary of financial models and began the discussion of Incentive Based Budget Models. The committee agreed to meet on the optional second meeting times provided by the meeting grid. The committee also agreed that presentations by Steffen and Lloyd to Faculty and Staff Senates regarding budget models and the need to consider alternative budgeting models would help prepare the campus for the changes that likely lie ahead.

Minutes respectfully submitted by
Jacqueline Taylor
